U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

United States Department of the Interi

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Albuquerque Field Office
435 Montaiio Rd. N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87107- 4935
www.nm.blm.gov

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3162.2
Jic 167 f -

Apache 1 #11
API # 30-039-26325

August 15, 2001

Harold TeCube
BIA Real Property
PO Box 167 T T
Dulce, New Mexico 87528 ‘\%:?Ti*f:)?,/,i,- N

Dear Mr. TeCube

The above referenced approved APD was given a one year extension which will expire 1/20/2002. This
proposed well was ordered to be drilled by the Farmington Field Office for diligent development of the
lease. Elm Ridge, the operator is currently drilling north of Lybrook and will be moving to drill the above
well within the next month. This letter is being provided for your records. If you have any questions, please
contact me at (505) 761-8786.

Sincerely

D frcon D) ou s

Patricia M. Hester

cc: Jicarilla Oil and Gas Administration
Cuba Field Office
NMOCD
Farmington Field Office



